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Dear Sirs

 

I am horrified that you intend to remove the horses from their current range of habitat - they should be allowed to

remain as they are. Every animal deserves its own space and should not be moved unnecessarily to please

mankind.

 

I strongly object to your intentions and hope that you will rethink your intentions. The very fact that I am based

many thousands of miles from the site demonstrates how fast news travels and the feeling worldwide when there

are intentions to treat animals inappropriately. This is an opportunity to demonstrate sympathy with wildlife and

not disharmony.

 

Yours faithfully

Dan C B Bramwell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


